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Washington D.C., January 25, 2013
Ms. Marcia M. Eugenio
P A Director
U Office of Child Labor, Forced Labor and Human Trafficking
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U.S. Department of Labor LS T

fnle
N

Re: Request regarding the submission of information for Child Labor reports

Dear Ms. Eugenio, #»* " - v

We wish to thank yéu." for yom letter dated Décembef 14, 2012 regarding the research
process on the reports on child labor and/or forced labor in foreign countries.

We appreciate your commitment to work with governments around the world to combat
the issues of child labor and forced labor and your efforts for research to ensure that the
information in the report is up-to-date and accurate.

Please be advised that your letter and all the information provided have beén forwarded
to the competent authorities in Paramaribo.

In view of the importance of this jssue, we kindly request your cooperation in submitting
our response in the 3" week of February 2013. © -
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We look forward to éoli’eibbrating with you on this important matter.
/

Sulﬂ’mr&ﬁ'ﬁ_wga
Ambassador of the Republic of Suriname



